NSW Chapter
National Meeting Report

13 August 2025

The NSW Branch of the Association (the Sydney mob) has managed to continue to meet on a monthly basis at a restaurant in the Sydney CBD close to Pyrmont Light Rail Station. Owing to the food and reasonably priced beverages, The Little Snail is now our venue of choice.
We will continue to have monthly luncheons up until Xmas. We will also be having our Xmas (mixed lunch on 10 December at the Little Snail. Our Xmas event will be subsidised out of our account to make sure the funds we do have are utilised before we pass.
Since the last report we have also had a successful lunch on Anzac Day as reported by Dick Adams. We also had a mixed lunch at Strangers Restaurant in the NSW Parliament House and were lucky enough to be allocated the Members Private Dining Room. We also tried out the Royal Automobile Club for one of our lunches.
 
Forthcoming lunches are planned for:
18 September Little Snail
16 October TBC
20 November Little Snail
10 December Mixed Xmas lunch Little Snail
 
The Newcastle paragraph (not big enough to be a chapter)
Phil Paddison is back in the chair and sending out function events.
 
 
Regards,
Gary McKay
Chair
13 August 2025

